
 

 

Update on eBook and eAudiobook 

services to patients 

 

Telford & Wrekin Libraries will shortly be  
changing their eBook/ eAudiobook supplier  

and any leaflets held on wards  
will need updating. 

 
In the interim, please advise anyone who asks  

to check T&W libraries’ website for more 

information, as on the existing posters in wards.   

New leaflets will be available soon  

Watch this space. 
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